
Old Orchard Church is collecting school supplies 
through Sunday, July 25, 2010 for children from 
families served by Webster-Rock Hill Ministries. 
(WHRM will receive supplies through August 6, but 
we want to receive our donations the week before 
our Narnia Summer Program begins as the foyer will 
be decorated for Narnia.) 

 
You can participate in one of two ways:  
1. purchase items from the suggested list below and bring them to 

church. Place them in the box in the foyer. 
OR 

2. donate money by dropping into the offering plate: 
 — a check to Old Orchard Church (in the memo “school supplies”)  
 — cash in an envelope designating it “school supplies”  
 
Suggested Supplies: 
 

Narrow rule filler paper Wide rule filler paper Scissors (Fiskars) 
Rulers   2 ” & 3 ” ring binders Pencil pouches 
Colored markers 24-Count Crayons Glue sticks  
Colored pencils  Spiral notebooks Hand sanitizer 
Broad tip highlighters  #2 Pencils  Pocket folders 
Pocket dictionaries Blue, black and red pens  
Scientific calculators ($10 pocket style) Payless Shoe Gift Certificates 
 

Sponsored by The Mercy Ministry of Old Orchard Church 
 

He has showed you, O man, what is good.  
And what does the LORD require of you? 

To act justly and to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God.  
(Micah 6:8) 

 

Old Orchard Church 

Church Office/Milligan House: 314.962.3795  

Church Building, 640 Amelia:  314.961.6932  
(no answering device at this number) 

Office E-mail:  office@oldorchardchurch.org 

Web Site:  www.oldorchardchurch.org 

Ron Lutjens’ (home) Study:  314.962.6196  
Ron’s E-mail:  [see print copy] 

Mark Tucker’s Office:  314.680.3670  

Mark’s E-mail:   [see print copy] 

OOC Tidbits 
Announcements & More for Old Orchard Church  

July 11, 2010  

Welcome! 
Welcome to our worship. We invite you to use our child care services 
for infants through children in kindergarten, located in the church build-
ing basement. Please see nursery details below. We will not have Sun-
day School during the month of July. 

If you would like to find out more about Old Orchard and what we 
are about, please fill out one of our visitor forms in the lavender or blue 
pads on the chairs or in the hymnal rack. 

Our Children’s Ministry 
Nursery is offered for infants & children through kindergarten age. Our 
nurseries are in the church building basement.   

Infant nursery for babies, crawlers, & very early walkers.  
Toddler nursery for children who are walking up to three years 

of age. Children who turn three from January-August are invited to at-
tend preschool worship starting September 1. Children who turn three 
from September-December are invited to attend preschool worship 
starting January 1. 

Preschool worship for age 3 through Kindergarten. Three-year-
olds (see above) and four-year-olds are welcome during the whole ser-
vice. Five-year-olds remain upstairs in the worship service until dis-
missed at 10:50. 

Children’s Worship will not meet during the summer. For chil-
dren in grades 1-5. 

 

Sunday School Announcements 
No Sunday School during the month of July. 

 

Next Parlor Fellowship 
Please join us today after worship for a Parlor Fellowship. Our host-
esses are Jan Rau and Maryann Kohl. 
 

Baby Born! Congratulations! 
Charles Phoenix Welker was born at 6:06 p.m. on Friday, July 2.  

8 pounds and 20 inches long. Mom & baby are well. 
Josh & Michelle Welker 

Pastor Ron is Away…. 
Ron is away through July 31 (for sabbatical, some vacation). 

 

mailto:office@oldorchardchurch.org
http://www.oldorchardchurch.org/


Narnia Children’s Summer Program (aka VBS) Update 
Please, please consider how you might help with VBS this sum-
mer. We have nearly 100 kids registered again, and just over half 
of the volunteers we need to make the week successful!   

Our current needs are: 
1)  3 Classroom Teachers  4)  4-5 Classroom Assistants 
2)  Recreation help   5)  Prayer team members 
3)  1 more nursery helper 
 

See or e-mail Kelli McKie (see print copy) or fill out the volunteer form 
and put in her mailbox. 
 

Registration is full!  
 
Also, Looking For…. 

Loan us old, big coats to use to make the wardrobe in the foyer. 
Hat boxes and other wardrobe items. 
Plastic water or soda bottles.  
If you have any of these items, you can leave them in Ron's study 

each Sunday. Please see Cayce Zavaglia if you have questions or 
email her at  [see print copy]. 
 
Also Wanted! Susan O’Neal is collecting cardboard egg cartons for 
crafts.  
 
Parlor Fellowship type food (bagels & cream cheese, muffins, cheese 
& crackers, fruit, etc.) wanted for the Closing Celebration on Saturday, 
August 7. Sign up today and next week. See Jan Rau for questions. 
 

Next Overture 

You are invited to write for any issue of our newsletter, the Over-
ture! We welcome submissions of articles, art, short essays, poetry, etc. 
All submissions should be signed by the person submitting them. You 
can place your signed articles in the Overture box (in the coat room). Or 
e-mail articles to the church office. 

The next issue will be out Sunday, July 18. Editor is Jim Lowe. 
Deadline is today!  
 

Calendar Notes 
Sunday, July 11, 18, 25. No Sunday School. 
 

No Lunch at Milligan House in July. 
 

July 24-30. Mission Trip—Taking Narnia to Chippewa Nation  

Lawn Mowing— Please sign-up! 
Looking for people to mow the lawns at the church building/Milligan 
House and at the home of Willie Lee, who is disabled & lives in Rock 
Hill. Bill Grady coordinates lawn mowing at the church/Milligan House, 
and Mark Robertson coordinates lawn mowing at Willie Lee’s. Sign up 
sheets are circulating today! 
 For questions, please contact Bill Grady at [see print copy] or Mark 
Robertson [see print copy] 

 

Youth Group Calendar 
Sunday, July 11 -- No teen fellowship today. 
Friday, July 16. Bible study at Einstein’s, 9 a.m. 
Sunday, July 18. 6-8 p.m. Sunshine Mission and then out for ice cream 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Churchwide Retreat—Mark your Calendar!  

September 17-18! 
Our churchwide retreat will be the weekend of September 17-18. We 
are looking for people to help plan this retreat. Mark Tucker and  
Durinda Hood will assist while you make plans!! If interested in planning 
the retreat, please let Mark Tucker or Durinda Hood know ASAP. We 
hope to have an initial meeting this week. 

 

Grace & Peace Winter Shelter  
Update letter about Grace & Peace’s Winter Shelter is posted on the 
Mercy Ministry bulletin board. 
 
The Winter Shelter’s annual rummage sale will be over two weekends:  
August 20 & 21 and August 27 & 28 and will be at Grace & Peace, 5574 
Delmar, St. Louis 63112. You are invited to attend the sale. 
 
Donations for the rummage sale will be received during:   
Sat., 8/14/2010, 1-3 p.m. & during G & P’s office hours 8/16 thru 27:  

 10-3 M-W-F & 10-4:30 T-Th 
 
Point Person:  We are looking for someone who could serve as a 
“point person” for OOC to the Winter Shelter for the rummage sale. Let 
Durinda Hood know if you are interested. 


